
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Autumn Term 1 2020 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
We have had an amazing start to our new year. We 

have spent a lot of time outside, either in our outside 

discovery area or in the large playground, with pupils 

learning to do new things such as walking along the 

wobbly bridge or climbing across the wooden 

stepping stones.  

We have spent time exploring food items during our 

cooking, food play and sensory sessions. We are all 

learning to tolerate new foods and even begin to 

smell, touch and lick the items. We even made fruit 

kebabs.  

We have begun Attention Autism sessions (Bucket 

sessions) and these have become a highlight of 

everyone’s week. 

The whole Cardiff Team have been delighted with 

how well the children’s communication has been 

developing we have had so many magic moments it 

has been wonderful.  

 

Magic Moments 

Benjamin has loved getting to know Meg and it has 

been wonderful to watch them playing and laughing 

together.  

Bobby has been incredible using his PECs book to 

request bubbles and pictures of characters from In The 

Night Garden or Peppa Pig.  

Taksheel has been fantastic using his words to name 

animals from our Little Red Hen story and asking for the 

swing.  

Matthew has been talking lots to staff and his friends. 

He has been telling us how he feels brilliantly.   

Vishnu has settled in brilliantly and we are really proud 

of how you use symbols to show us what you want to 

do. It has been wonderful to watch you in the sensory 

room.  

Marley has also been incredible using his PECs book to 

request items and has even learnt to carry it with him 

to different rooms.  

William has been a super star, playing with his friends 

and working really hard in everything he’s done.   

Henry has been a star at exploring a whole range of 

new foods and putting them to his lips and even biting 

some. Fantastic!  

George has settled brilliantly too and we have all 

loved how enthusiastic you are with everything you 

do.  

Well done everyone! We are all very proud of you. 

 

        
    
 


